


In March of 2018, the FAA announced significant
changes to the way we operate at non-towered
airports. The new procedures call attention to
regulatory requirements, recommended
operations, and communication procedures. In
this important webinar, we will brief you on traffic
patterns, communications phraseology, and flight
and ground operations involving aircraft, lighter-
than-air aircraft, gliders, parachutes, rotorcraft,
and ultralight vehicles. Although the new
procedures primarily address Part 91 operators,
this information is extremely valuable to UAS
operators and all who operate on or in the vicinity
of non-towered airports, and all should attend.
Directions: This is a two-hour webinar. Preregistration is
required. To preregister, go to
https://wingsrealityedu.com/seminar-series/all-new-non-
towered-airport-ops-for-2018/. Follow the simple instructions
on that page to reserve your spot for this important webinar.
This event may be attended live on the WINGsReality EDU
campus in Orono Maine for attendees in this area. As usual,
it is free to attend on campus. A small fee is charged for
online access to offset the cost of presenting online. 200
seats are available online. 20 seats are available in the
classroom on campus. Please make sure to register early
whether attending online or in class so we know when the
classroom is full. Thank you for joining us.

Please visit the registration page to sign up for notices of
upcoming monthly airman safety webinars.
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



